(Name of School)

(Address)

(661) (Phone number) 


(Date)

Dear Parents,
 
(Name of School) is in the process to reconvene the 2015-2016 English Learner Advisory Committee.  The English Learner Advisory Committee is a committee required by state regulations for any school that has 21 or more English learners.  

In addition, state regulations require that parents of English learners constitute at least the same percentage of the English Learner Advisory Committee membership as their children represent of the student body.  Members of the English Learner Advisory Committee give advice and feedback to the principal regarding English learner programs.
(Name of School) will hold its first English Learner Advisory Committee meeting on (insert day, date, time and location of meeting).

We cordially invite you to this important meeting where members will be nominated & elected to the ELAC and we will discuss English Learner programs that are in place at our school to help our English learner students do better in their education. 

If you are interested in attending this meeting, please fill out the section below and send it back to school with your child by (insert deadline date).
If you have questions, please call (name of contact person) in the school office at (phone number).

Sincerely,

(Name of Principal)

Principal
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 Yes, I am interested in attending the (Name of School) English Learner Advisory Committee meeting, (insert day, date, time and location of meeting). 
______________________________________

_______________________________________

PARENT NAME



             CHILD’S NAME

______________________________________

______________________________________

PHONE NUMBER



             CHILD’S TEACHER

TEACHERS, PLEASE TURN IN TO SCHOOL OFFICE.
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